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Dear Parents/Carers  

I would like to invite you to the academy on Friday, 4th October at 9:30am for an informal coffee morning.  I 

will host the coffee morning and will be able to answer any questions you have, and I will also update you 

on life at the academy and any new developments.  I can also offer a tour of the academy so you can see 

for yourself our wonderful learning environment.   

I intend to hold these coffee mornings regularly and we will have different themes for each session.  The 

next coffee morning will focus on ‘supporting extended writing development’.   The date for this will be 

shared in due course.   

If you would like to attend our first coffee morning next Friday morning, please complete the form on this 

link:  Informal Coffee Morning Attendance  

I really hope you can attend, and I look forward to welcoming you to the academy soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/tmtWsnW4KB

